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  Sporting Successes! 

 

11th November 2024 

The whole school community recognised a 2 minute silence to 

remember the fallen and what they did for us.  Every pupil be-

haved impeccably and represented Sandiway Primary School ex-

ceptionally well. 

VRSSP Football final 

On a rather chilly Friday afternoon, Mrs Bertram and I had the pleas-
ure of taking our Year 5/6 Football Team to take part in the Final of 
the Vale Royal Schools Sports tournament, being held at Hartford High 
School.  Cheered on by their enthusiastic family and staff members, 
the team worked hard to keep the ball, push forward and score during 
all four highly competitive matches. 

Although we did not win on this occasion, the boys have a lot to be 
proud of showing skill,  perseverance, determination and good sports-
manship in the spirit of the game. Huge congratulations on reaching 
this point in the competition and a very well deserved well done! 

Mrs 

Tucker 

 

Ava, Poppy and Molly played in their first match 
for Northwich Sapphires U9 Team on Sunday 
afternoon.  Well done girls! 
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Hot Chocolate Friday! 

Well done to Amelia 
(Reception), Isabelle Y1), Harvey 
Y2), Oliver (Y3), Alisha Y4), Elliott
(Y5), Darcey (Y6), Jacob (Club) 
and Dorothy (Office) who all 
won Headteacher awards last 
week. 

Weekly attendance   

w/c 05.11.24 

Reception—98.46%   

Year 1 – 99.52%  

Year 2— 96.67%  

Year 3— 97.04%  

Year 4— 98.52% 

Year 5— 97.62% 

School Portraits —      

Monday 18th November  

Please all remember Monday 18th 

November is our school individual 

portraits day.  If you have younger 

non school age children who you 

would like to be photographed with 

your child please arrive at 8.30am via 

the main school entrance. If your 

child has PE that day please come to 

school in uniform and bring trainers 

KS2 Carol Concert 

We warmly invite KS2 families to join us for a festive 

evening filled with wonderful Christmas Carols per-

formed by our KS2 pupils on Wednesday 18th Decem-

ber at 5.30pm. 

Let’s gather together to celebrate the festive season! 

Children in Need——         

Friday 15th November  

As in previous years, although we are 

not fundraising at school, if your child 

has something Pudsey Bear related 

which they would like to wear on Fri-

day 15th November they are very wel-

come to.   Wreath Making—Thursday 28th November 7pm—9pm 

We still have a few tickets left for our wonderful Wreath making night.  

Please scan this QR code to book. 

 
Easy Fundraising 

Thank you to everyone who has already signed up 
for a Sandiway PTA easyfundraising account. It’s a 
fantastic way to contribute to PTA funds without 
spending a penny and every penny counts!  https://
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-
cause/step-1/?
char=362940&invite=gina10&referral-
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